We Scare Hunger... Be Hunger Heroes!

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Millions around the world go hungry every day, even in our own backyard. This Halloween, we will be trick-or-treating for non-perishable food items instead of just candy. Canadian Tire has also generously offered to put drop off bins in their stores to help us in our campaign to stop hunger in its tracks. All items will then be donated to St. Vincent de Paul

Hunger affects people from all walks of life. They are your neighbours, the people you pass on the street or even friends. Most people never expect to have to go to a food bank. But when faced with unemployment, poverty or family crisis, many find themselves having to turn to their community food bank to feed their family. Some people need support over longer periods, but most require help only occasionally or for a short period of time. A food package may make the difference for a family trying to get back on their feet after a crisis. It can mean that a child doesn't go to bed hungry. It's time to be heroes and stop hunger in its tracks.

Please help us in our campaign to scare hunger and bring in the non-perishable items collected, the week after Hallowe'en night. We ask all items be in by Friday, November 3rd.

Thanks,

YLT and Social Justice Team

St. Joseph's School

Please cut out and wear on Hallowe'en.





On Halloween I will be collecting non-perishable food for our food bank. We're especially interested in Cunned vegetable and specific fuctout all donations are appreciated. Thanks!

WE.org/wescarehunger





